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From: Councillor Phil Chapman

Sent: 06 August 2021 10:28

To: Alex Chrusciak; Nathanael Stock
Subject: Motorcross

Hi Alex & Nat,

| spoke to the applicant this morning.
From their pov:

1. Can they have a contact name & details at OCC on drainage? They will then engage on this item.

2. They will construct a ‘framework’ on how they would intend to use the 20 days.

3. Can they have a contact at Highways OCC to discuss those requirements? | get the impression they do not
accept the Officer recommendation / implied costs. Presumably that will be part of their discussions when
they make contact.

4. They state that they have submitted an ecology mitigation plan, post the Plannnig Committee approval and
see it that they are awaiting feedback from Cherwell.

5. They ask if it is possible that they can start racing while there is evening light. | apprciate this eems to be a
shift from my discussion with them earlier this week.

6. They know that George Smith has moved and they will contact Nat Stock on Plaaning matters going forward.

Nat:
Can you let me know if you will go back to the applicant on these items?
Phil

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..



